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I am strongly opposed to the private initiative centralized
interim storage plan. It would launch unprecedented numbers of
shipments of high-level radioactive waste by rail and barge,
on the railroads and waterways, through many states. One of
the sites is located above aquifers that communicate with the
Ogallala, the largest in North America, stretching from Texas
to South Dakota and providing millions in numerous Great
Plains states with vital drinking and irrigation water. And
the plan is for title and liability for the high-level
radioactive wastes to transfer from the nuclear power
utilities that profited from its generation, onto the public.

The public will pay all costs, and bear all liability. The
only question is, what percentage will ratepayers (from the
Nuclear Waste Fund) and taxpayers (DOE's budget, from the U.S.
Treasury) pay for construction and operation costs of the
centralized interim storage facility; if anything goes wrong,
the public could be left holding the bag for unlimited
liabilities. The private facilities stand to make billions of
dollars, at public expense. And there is a distinct danger
that so-called "interim" surface storage facilities will turn
into de facto permanent "parking lot dumps," risking
catastrophic releases of hazardous radioactivity over long
enough periods of time, due to loss of institutional control.
Please stop advocating for this flawed and dangerous plan.
Thank you, Satya Vayu
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